

Dear Parents,

Happy New Year! We hope you have all had a lovely Christmas break. We are excited to let you know about our next half term - Spring 2.

**PE day**: Thursday

## Homework:

Every day: 20 minutes reading Mon: TT Rockstars set/due

Fri: Spelling Shed & Mathletics set/due

Please can all uniform be labelled with your child's name to ensure we can do our best to return any lost property.

As always if you have any concerns or issues, please do not hesitate to contact us

Mrs Hackett, Mrs Cottigham, Miss Jewkes and Mrs Sanderson

## **OUR DRIVING QUESTION:**

AS WRITERS we will develop our knowledge of the Roman Army, including writing a letter from a Roman Soldier. We will continue to develop our knowledge of fronted adverbials and expanded noun phrases.

**AS COMPUTER SCIENTISTS** we will be learning how we can use computers to research and develop a topic.

AS CITIZENS (PSHCE/RE) we will explore Dreams and Goal Setting through PSHCE. In RE, we will be comparing Churches and denominations within the Christian faith.

**AS MUSICIANS** we will be continuing the work we started last half-term, learning to play the ukulele.

## How can we, as Historians, demonstrate how the Romans changed the world forever?

AS SCIENTISTS we will be investigating sound and how it travels. We will be learning about how music instruments make their different sounds and also how to make an area soundproof.

**AS MATHEMATICIANS** we will be looking at Roman Numerals before moving onto fractions.

AS ARTISTS we will be looking at Roman mosaics before looking at monuments. We will then use this knowledge to create models of Roman temples.

**IN FRENCH** we will continue to name body parts, introduce the family as well as exploring the alphabet.

**AS HISTORIANS** we will be taking an indepth look at how the Romans shaped the world by answering our driving question.

**AS ATHLETES** we are introducing netball: learning how to pass and move; attack and defend as well as the basic rules of the game.

## THINGS TO REMEMBER

- PE kit will be required every Thursday.
- Can parents ensure that children come to school with a coat please.